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To our Valued Customers: 
 
We hope that this message finds you, your family and staff safe and healthy. During this difficult 

time that we collectively deal with the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, infection control 

protocols are of the utmost importance to protect you, your employees and patients.  Topcon 

Medical Laser Systems, Inc. wants to remind you to follow all cleaning disinfecting procedures 

in accordance with the manufacturer’s instructions in your Operator’s Manual. Customers 

should ensure that the disinfectant used is rated for killing Coronavirus. The EPA 

(Environmental Protection Agency – www.epa.gov) has a list of disinfectants for use against 

Coronavirus, and the CDC (Center for Disease Control – www.cdc.gov) continues to update 

guidelines regarding protection against Coronavirus. 

 

We at Topcon Medical Laser Systems, Inc. wish for your continued health and safety. For 

additional information or concerns, please contact us at 888-850-1223 or 

TMLSService@topcon.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Topcon Medical Laser Systems, Inc. Team 

  
  

https://www.epa.gov/pesticide-registration/list-n-disinfectants-use-against-sars-cov-2
cdc.gov
mailto:TMLSService@topcon.com

